
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                   Term: Autumn 1 2023-2024              Topic: Marvellous Me! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
It has been such a busy and wonderful first 

term back to school. We have spent lots of 

time getting to know each other and building 

relationships in the classroom. 

 
In our English sessions we have been exploring 

a range of stories including ‘The Colour 

Monster’ and ‘All About Me!’. More recently 

we have been using mirrors to explore facial 

expressions for different emotions. We have 

also been using colourful semantics to discuss 

pictures of our own learning in class, focusing 

on developing ‘who’ around our peers. We 

have also been using photos from home to 

talk about our families and our summer 

holiday experiences. 

 

In Maths have been focusing on number 

recognition and counting objects. We have 

also explored 2D shape, recognising shapes, 

sorting shapes and using shapes to build 

pictures which has been fab! 

 

We have had a large focus on transitioning this 

term, moving to different areas of the school 

and building up regular routines. Everyone has 

been enjoying our regular walks around the 

track and our inclusion sessions with 

Chillingham Class. 

 

It has been such a pleasure getting to know 

everyone over the last term and we look 

forward to a very busy and exciting term up to 

Christmas! We wish you all a very lovely half 

term. 

 

- Kate & The Balmoral Team 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th October 

First day back: Monday 30th October  

Flu immunisations catch up: Thursday 2nd November 

Children in Need: Friday 17th November 

Christmas Lunch: Tuesday 19th December 

Last day of term: Wednesday 20th December 

 


